
March Meeting to be 
held at 
Leisure World 

The March membership meeting will 
be held at Leisure World Gol f 
C o u r s e , with Pres ident Scott 

Wagner serving as our host. Leisure World 
is a 5,800 yard course situated in the middle 
of the Leisure World Community. The 
yardage of the golf course is no real indica-
tion of it's difficulty. With only 17 acres of 
fairways get an idea of how narrow the holes 
are. This Desmond Muirhead course was 
opened for play in 1966. The narrow fair-
ways are tough but some relief will come 
from greens that average 7000 sq. ft. 
We all know how strange the weather in 
March usually is, so if we get a break from 
mother nature, leave your driver at home 
and come out for a round at the T short 
course'. Cocktails, dinner, and the meet-
ing will be held in the Fireside lounge on 
Tuesday. March 14, 1995. 
Cocktails - 5:30 p.m. 
Dinner-6:30 p.m., meeting to follow. 
Directions: 

From Washington: Washington beltway to 
route 97 - Georgia Avenue. North on Geor-
gia Avenue to the large globe on the right. 
If you get to route 28 youve gone too far. 
From Baltimore: Baltimore beltway to 1-70 
west, to route 97 south. Follow to large 
globe on the left (less than 1 mile south of 
route 

The guard at the gate will give directions to 
the parking area 

Remember the 
new number 

(800) 725-5822 

Write it Down! 

PRIME SOURCE INC. 
Pond Maintenance Specialists 

Environmentally Safe 

• We offer cost effective, long term, biological control of Filamentous Algae 
and Macroalgaes, and other pond weed problems, through the use of Israeli 
Carp and Triploid Grass Carp. 
• We also offer a full line of surface and subsurface aeration, as well as deco-
rative fountains. 

• 100% effective Muskrat control devices, manufactured by us, and safe for 
use around golf courses. 
• Full line of pond test equipment 
• Mechanical cleaning of ponds is available 
• Comprehensive pond analysis by our staff, also available. 

Contact: Dick Ashley 
Phone: (803)285-7597 

30 years experience working with Southeastern Golf Courses 

1995 Scholarship Recipients!! 

We in the Mid-Atlantic are fortunate to have many talented individuals inter 
ested in our Profession. The group of applicants for MAAGCS Scholarships 
this year proved this fact to me. The most difficult thing the Scholarship 

Committee had to do was limit the number of scholarships distributed. Local Universi-
ties are doing an excellent job of promoting what we do to young people as a viable career 
choice. Also the quality of our Members attracts excellent students, from programs around 
the Country, that want to learn from them. Many individuals decide to make a career 
change and the golf course catches their interest. All of these help to create the outstand-
ing pool of Applicants we had this year. Because only seven of fourteen who applied have 
been awarded scholarships does not discount the others. If money were no object I feel 
that all would have been recognized. 

For those who missed the formal introduction at "Turfgrass 95", following are the 
MAAGCS Scholarship Recipients for this past year. Also listed are their Sponsor's and 
University's. Congratulations to everyone on a job well done. 

R O B E R T B . ALONZ1 sponsored by: Bruce E. Cadenelli 
student at: University of Massachusetts 
MICHAEL BARRE11 sponsored by: Gordon M. Caldwell, C.G.C.S. 
student at: Institute of Applied Agriculture, University of Maryland 
C H R I S T O P H E R JASON K A U F M A N sponsored by: Michael J. Larsen, C.G.C.S. 
student at: Institute of Applied Agriculture, University of Maryland 
CARLOS REYES sponsored by:Rhys M. Arthur 
student at: Institute of Applied Agriculture, University of Maryland 
A L F R E D A. S T E P P I C H sponsored by:Paul R. Latshaw 
student at: University of Maryland 
F R A N K S T E R B A K sponsored by john T. Drew 
student at: Institute of Applied Agriculture, University of Maryland 
WAYNE S. WATKINS sponsored by:Michael Legere, C.G.C.S. 
student at: Institute of Applied Agriculture, University of Maryland 


